
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

11. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND APPLICATIONS 
 
 The Community Development Adviser sought the Board’s approval of four applications for funding 

from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development Fund.  The Board noted that it was very encouraged by 
the standard of the applicants and the strong leadership, arts and cultural aspects of the applications.  
The Board further noted that approving all four applications would use up the last of the allocated fund 
and that it would need to manage the remainder of its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to ensure adequate 
provision for further applications for funding from the 2005/06 Youth Development Fund. 

 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 1. To allocate funding from the 2005/06 Youth Development Fund to each of the applicants on the 

following basis: 
 

 (a) Hone Rask, $500. 
 (b) Dynika Raynor, $500. 
 (c) Te Awhiroa Kuka-Sweet, $500. 
 (d) Mark Mulholland, $500. 

 
 2. That future applications for funding from the 2005/06 Youth Development Fund be considered 

as part of the Board’s 2005/06 Discretionary Fund. 
 
 


